
The Spit
The Spit at Main Beach has been a much-loved 
part of the Gold Coast for many decades. 
It attracts locals, day-trippers from South 
East Queensland, as well as interstate and 
international travellers who take advantage 
of its natural beauty and recreational 
opportunities.

Have your say:

Working for our future – today

Gold Coast City Council wants The Spit to be embraced. But as our city 
grows so does the need to consider the future of our iconic locations. 
Council unveiled a draft concept plan for The Spit in late January that 
aims to make sure the coastal icon remains sustainable into the future. 

Council now wants to hear what residents think about the concept plan.
The vision will be displayed at the Main Beach Surf Pavilion:

n	 10am – 2pm Saturday 4 April
n	 10am – 2pm Sunday 5 April 
n	 12pm – 6pm Wednesday 15 April
n	 10am – 2pm Saturday 18 April 

Council staff will be on-hand to help answer questions.

For further information, contact the community information 
officer for The Spit on 1300 033 800, visit the Have Your Say link at 
goldcoastcity.com.au or email dwebb@goldcoast.qld.gov.au


